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City of Glendale Receives Payment From Arizona Coyotes 

 
 

 

Glendale, Ariz. – This afternoon, the City of Glendale was notified by our Arena Management 

Company ASM Global, that they received a payment today from the Arizona Coyotes Hockey 

team totaling $923,388.27. This payment brings the Coyotes current through December 31, 2021, 

for monies owed for their use of Gila River Arena.  

The Coyotes have also indicated that past due taxes, since June 2020, have been paid and that the 

Arizona Department of Revenue will remove the sales tax lien that was placed on the team on 

December 3, 2021.  

With the financial obligations of the team fulfilled through the end of 2021, the City will allow the 

team to continue to operate under its current use agreement. Assuming the Coyotes keep current 

on rent and associated charges, the team can continue to use the Arena and facilities until the 

expiration of the agreement on June 30th, 2022. 
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